
Buildings and Grounds Meeting   

January 13, 2020   

Began 6:00 PM  

Attendees: Bill Berger, Heather Mausteller, Sue Farr, Brent Crispell, Ed Sanders, Dee Davis, Eric Stair, Kaitlin 

Rosselli, Cindy Jenkins 

 

Topics— 

1—Elementary School playground—Discussion of expanding the playground—Money for the equipment 

is secured at no cost to the district.  District will pay for the installation of the equipment.  Gordian 

(through CSIU) will be used as the project manager.  Clark will do the excavating and the trail around the 

new portion of the playground.  Mulch will be used for the ground cover on the playground.  The B&G 

team will make a motion at the Board meeting to approve this project not to exceed $50,000.  

2—Bathrooms at the HS—The cost for 3 renovated bathrooms at the HS will be approximately $93,775.  

Locations will be the current nurse’s bathroom, the current bathroom in the AD office, and adding a 

bathroom to room 404.  Mr. Visco will present the three options at tonight’s Board meeting.   

3—TREMCO—ES roof warranty will be placed in the 2020-21 budget under Buildings and Grounds   

Adjourned 6:40 PM  

Respectfully submitted 

Cynthia Jenkins 


